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March 17, 2006  
 
 
Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn 
 
Please find attached copies of revisions for G-60 Tariff Number 27 for Fiorito 
Enterprises, Inc. and Rabanco Companies, d/b/a Kent-Meridian Disposal Company.  
The proposed changes to the tariff involve extending the commodity credit expiration 
date in the applicable tariff pages from March 31, 2006 to June 30, 2006, per the 
commodity credit revenue sharing agreement between King County and Kent-Meridian 
Disposal.  
 
If you have any questions please call me at (425) 646-2426. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark E. Gregg 
District Service Analyst 
v. (425) 646-2426 
f. (425) 646-2440 
e. mark.gregg@awin.com  
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